LETTER TO SYDNEY MORNING HERALD, SOUTH EAST FOREST RESCUE
21.06.2011

From: fastig..@hotmail.com
To: newsd..@smh.com.au

Subject: Logging with disregard
Date: Tue, 21 Jun 2011 14:56:41 +1030

FORESTS NSW THUMBS THEIR NOSE AT ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT
ISLANDER HERITAGE PROTECTION ACT

The area where logging has commenced today in Bermagui is part of an
emergency and more permanent declaration for protection lodged with the
Commonwealth government.

Forests NSW is logging with complete disregard to the application made under
the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Heritage Protection Act 1984 (Cth).
This application has been with the Department of Environment since May.
Forests NSW are aware of the application.

Forests NSW are also logging with disregard to the letter that was sent to the
relevant Ministers requesting that no logging be carried out in any of the Five
Forest areas by the Biamanga Management Board.

South East Forest Rescue
'Stoppin the Choppin'
PO Box 899 MORUYA NSW 2537



